January 30, 2018

MD19 Council of Governors

c/o Peter Anderson, Executive Secretary-Treasurer
Muitiple District 19 Lions, Lions International

4141 W. Maplewood Ave.

Bellingham, Washington 98226

Dear Governors;

This letter confirms that the Penticton Lions Club’s Board of Directors is in support of hosting
the MD 19 Annual Convention in October, 2020.

Likewise, our members are also in support of hosting the convention. The motion passed at
our January 24, 2019 mesting reads as follows: ‘

After Lion Bob's presentation, discussion and questions it was moved/seconded by
Lions Rick and Gus that the Penticton Lions Club endorse the submission of the MD19
Annual Convention Host Club Application to host the Annual Convention in October,
2020; carried.

It was moved and seconded by Lions Dave E and Rick that the club propose “Lions
Have 20720 ... Endless Vision for Providing Service” as the convention theme; carried.

Please see the attached Host Application Form for other information.

Yours In Lionism,

BN

Bob Elliott, Secretary .




